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MVSB Fund awards grant to Mirror Lake Protective Association
The Meredith Village Savings Bank Fund is pleased to announce a grant award of nearly $2,500 to the Mirror Lake Protective Association to enable the association to conduct a chemical analysis of the 378-acre lake in Wolfeboro and Tuftonboro. 

The ultimate goal of the study is to eliminate the presence of harmful cyanobacteria, which threatens the ecological balance of the lake and the health of the residents who use it for recreation and household use. The project has the potential to become a case study for the treatment and recovery of more than 30 other New Hampshire lakes affected by cyanobacteria, as well as an additional 100 lakes endangered by other toxins. The grant from the MVSB Fund covers the cost of the laboratory analysis of water samples collected from Mirror Lake by Association member volunteers. 

“This is the first step in our efforts to address the excess phosphorus and nutrients in Mirror Lake and we are extremely grateful to Meredith Village Savings Bank for supporting this endeavor,” said Dusty Davies, president of the Mirror Lake Protective Association. “I am pleased that at the annual meeting of the association, members voted unanimously to hire an environmental consultant to advise them on a plan for source control, remediation and restoration of Mirror Lake.  We now have a game plan for returning Mirror Lake to its former pristine condition.” 

Additional contributions to assist with this project are welcome and may be made to MLPA, PO Box 311, Mirror Lake, NH  03853.

MVSB established the Meredith Village Savings Bank Fund in 1997 under the leadership of John Starrett who was then president and CEO of the bank. Since then, 154 grants totaling more than $625,000 have been awarded to a wide range of environmental, social, educational, and historic projects throughout the Lakes Region and Plymouth area. Over the years, the Fund has supported literacy programs, after-school programs, environmental monitoring and education, restoration of historic structures, organizations that provide support for individuals and families in challenging circumstances, and equipment that helps save lives. Grants are awarded annually. Applications for the next set of grants are due by October 15, 2009. 

Meredith Village Savings Bank is an independent mutual savings bank with 11 offices serving individuals, families, businesses, organizations and towns around Lake Winnipesaukee and the Plymouth area. MVSB has offices in Alton, Ashland, Gilford, Center Harbor, Laconia, Meredith, Moultonborough, Plymouth and Wolfeboro.  More information about the bank can be found at www.mvsb.com.
PHOTO CAPTION: Members of the Mirror Lake Protective Association gathered at the lake this summer to express their appreciation for a grant award from the Meredith Village Savings Bank Fund. The grant is funding chemical analysis of the 378-acre lake with the ultimate goal of eliminating harmful cyanobacteria. Joining MLPA President Dusty Davies (front, kneeling second from the left) and other members of the group was Robyn Masteller (front, right – kneeling), regional vice president and branch manager of MVSB’s Wolfeboro office.
